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Cameron Clarke Alonso

From: John Wainwright
Sent: 23 May 2024 17:05
To: Planning Control
Cc: Cameron Clarke Alonso
Subject: NY/2024/0056/FUL Harome WWTW - Landscape Consultation

Dear Sir or Madam 
 
NY/2024/0056/FUL Consultation on planning application for the purposes of the Erection of one Glass Reinforced 
Plastic Motor Control Centre Kiosk at Harome Wastewater Treatment Works on land at Harome Wastewater 
Treatment Works 
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above Application. 
 
We have no Landscape comment to make at this time.  
 
Please contact me again if you have any specific landscape or visual concerns. 
 
Regards John 
 
 
 
John Wainwright 
Principal Landscape Architect 

Growth and Heritage Services  
North Yorkshire Council 
County Hall 
Racecourse Lane 
Northallerton 
DL7 8AD 
Telephone: (01609 532115) 
Email: john.wainwright@northyorks.gov.uk 
Web: www.northyorks.gov.uk 
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